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August 28, 2017 
 
EXPO & ENERGY SUMMIT CONTACTS:  
Exhibitor Information: Lloyd.Wright@hmsdc.org 
General Attendee Information: Melody.Pahlavan@hmsdc.org 
Energy Summit: Constance.Jones@hmsdc.org  
General Questions: Info@hmsdc.org 
  
Thank you for registering for the 2017 Energy Summit cohosted by the HMSDC and US 
Department of Energy. 
  
We recognize the magnitude of the disaster caused by Hurricane Harvey.  We are in the 
process of gathering information to determine if the Energy Summit will move forward 
as planned next week.  We are waiting to hear back from City officials and the 
Convention Center management team regarding the use of the George R. Brown 
Convention Center. The City of Houston has designated the George R. Brown Convention 
Center as a shelter for those affected by this catastrophic storm.  We stand behind Mayor 
Turner and all city officials in opening the convention center doors for those in need of 
assistance.  
  
We understand that the airports are closed and many neighborhoods are flooded 
preventing many residents from leaving their homes.  We want to ensure that everyone 
participating in the Energy Summit can safely travel to and navigate the use of the City’s 
airports and roadways. The well-being and safety of presenters and attendees as well as 
HMSDC employees and volunteers is our utmost priority.  The next Energy Summit 
update will be sent and published on our website and through our social media platforms 
by noon on Wednesday August 30, 2017. 
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